
From: Cumming, David <david.cumming@norfolk.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 January 2021 09:53 
To: A47 Blofield to North Burlingham 
<A47BlofieldtoNorthBurlingham@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: NSIP: A47 B2NB - Adequacy of consultation request - DL 14.01.21 
 

FAO Planning Inspectorate  
 
Thank you for consulting Norfolk County Council on the A47 Blofield to Burlingham 
adequacy of consultation. 
 
I can confirm that the county council considers that the applicant has undertaken 
appropriate / adequate consultation on their proposals. 
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to call or email me. 
 
 
David 
 
 
David Cumming 
Strategic Transport Team Manager   
Infrastructure Development   

Community and Environmental Services   
Norfolk County Council 
County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich NR1 2DH 
 
Tel:  | Mobile:   
 

    
 

  




